
Street maintenance continues
Patch, patch, patch. City of Lake

Ozark street crews continue to

patch parts of Bagnell Dam Blvd. and

other city streets as part of the city’s

on-going street maintenance

program. Here, they work on

Bagnell Dam Blvd. near its

intersection with Horseshoe Bend

Parkway, one of the busiest areas in

the city. Workers are grinding out

damaged areas and �lling them with

asphalt. Lake Ozark voters recently

approved two ballot measures that

will help the city undertake a

massive street improvement

program over the next few years.

Using the backpack blowers are

Travis Shockley (left) and Preston

Duncan.


